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Developing a Community of Well-Being that is Uniquely Oneida 
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 CIP # 21-104 -  Gaming Commission Relocation 

Date:  11/30/22

Project Description: 
The project will entail relocating the Oneida Gaming Commission (OGC) from their present location into the  
Employee Services Building. The Employee Services Building will be remodeled to create an office suite to house the commission .   

Current Status: 

• Design-build contract with MS2 for project.
• Seven Generations Architects and Engineers targeting Issuing Final Design Documents for the Project by end of December.

Schedule: 
Approvals - 3/09/22. 
Design - 2022 
Bidding - 2022-2023
Construction - 2022-2023 
Substantial Completion - 2023 

Project Partners: 
OGC, Gaming—Facilities, Land Management, Engineering, DPW, DTS 




